
T. RAY GUY 

100 CRESCENT COURT 

SUITE 1300 

DALLAS, TEXAS 75201 

(214) 746-7872 

April 21, 1997 

Mr. Jim Hays 
Department of Disabled Students 
P.O. Box 19355 
University of Texas at Arlington 
Arlington, Texas 76019 

Re: Wheelchair basketball demonstration 

Dear Jim: 

On behalf of First Baptist Church of Richardson, 
the Shoot 'N' Hoops steering committee, and the many 
spectators who enjoyed their demonstration, I wanted to 
express my appreciation for the team's exhibition on 
Saturday. As you probably know, a 3-on-3 tournament 
typically is spread over a number of courts; ours was no 
exception, with 25 courts that stretched from one end of 
our parking lot to the other. There were very few 
events that gathered a crowd together at a single 
location. The wheelchair basketball demonstration on 
our center court did just that. For many of us it was 
the highlight of the day. 

T.K. was a great spokesman for the team, and Enoch, 
Cesar, and the others put on a great show. They even 
stayed around for an hour afterwards, continuing to play 
and talking to spectators. I know that Arlington is a 
long way from Richardson, and that they had other ways 
to spend a beautiful spring Saturday afternoon. We are 
especially grateful that they spent April 19 with us. 

We'll have the tournament again next spring, and we 
would really like to have a wheelchair bracket. T.K. 
and Enoch told us that they know of a number of other 
wheelchair players and teams in this area. We will 
contact you early in the year to get names of people to 
contact; I hope to see the guys back next year as 
competitors. In the meantime, please pass along our 
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thanks, and our best wishes for another national 
championship. 

cc: Candy Smith 
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